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This bill should probably be sent to the conduct committee as the sponsors who 

introduced it are in conflict with ORS 244.040. The sponsors could gain a financial or 

nonfinancial benefits from this bill. 

 

I am also opposed to this bill because anyone born after the Civil Rights Act of 1964 

has not been affected by the same racial inequality as those prior to the act passing. 

 

There are also other minorities who have faced hardships far more recent than those 

of African-American descent.  

 

Don't move this bill forward 

 


